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Nothing signifies this time of year better than construction activities and upgrades across

the GTA. At Seneca over the next few months, you’ll notice a lot of activity as we continue

upgrades to our campuses, creating spaces that best serve our community.

Visit this page often to stay updated on all the activities happening across our campuses.

  Week of Monday, July 22
Au Large Boulevard Lane closure — July 23

On Monday, July 23, access to Au Large Boulevard Lane will be restricted from 6 to 11:30

a.m. due to a crane lift. During this time, entry to the main campus will be redirected through

Don Mills Road. The entrance from Au Large Blvd leading to Building A and the nearby

parking spaces will be temporarily unavailable.
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